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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Races 6 & 7 
 
We had an exciting day of racing last Sunday, exciting in the sense that the wind direction and speed kept 
everyone on their feet! Race results are below.  
 
Spring Series BBQ 
 
We’ll have a spring series BBQ at the end of racing next Sunday. Charles will have grillables and some 
drinks, soda and beer. Please bring a dish to pass and anything else you feel like! We’ll try to have two 
races, they may be short so we can be on shore a little earlier than usual. The skippers meeting will be at 
12:30pm. 
 
The following week will be Sheldrake. We’ve asked the Bee if the can accommodate us out front, and 
we’re aiming for lunch around noon or 1pm on Sunday. The race format will be elapsed time only, so 
check the weather for Sunday to determine when you should leave to get there on time. We’ll have more 
details next week!  
 
 
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192


 
 

 
 
 


